To: Community Preservation Committee
From: Paul Gazaille, Bikeways Committee
Date: March 14, 2019

Subject: Pleasant Lake Ave. Crossing Lights, 2018 Article #50 (3) Project Update

Pleasant Lake Ave. Bikeways Crossing Lights, 2018 Article #50 (3)

Approved budget | $27,000
Lights paid in full 11/8/2018 $24,500
Four precast bases estimate S 1,500 (to be purchased this

Spring prior to installation)
Total 526,000
Balance ' S 1,000

Less than budgeted




